
 

 

21 January 2008 

 

0141 568 2464 

 

0141 568 4909 

Julian Majdanski 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Network Code Development 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3LT 

 
Dear Julian, 
 
The following is the Scottish Power response to  
 
Modification Proposal 0182 – Information Provision at LNG Importation Facilities   
  
Thank you for allowing us to respond to this modification.   
 
Scottish Power supports this modification 
 
This modification seeks to establish what should be published should National Grid not receive some of the 
information required to comply with the aggregate publication requirement in the implemented mod proposal 
0104. 
 
We have some concerns over the commercially sensitive nature of the information if not published in 
aggregate and these concerns also apply to the information requirements outlined in the Third Energy 
package. This is subject to separate consultation/influence but we trust that stakeholders in the UK will be 
aware of this and the potential negative impact on the competitive market in the UK should this issue not be 
addressed. 
 
Whilst we believe that an unknown quantity as outlined in the proposal would be preferable to a misleading 
quantity, ideally we would prefer the correct aggregated volumes.   Therefore, we believe that the quality of 
information should be monitored to ensure that it doesn’t degrade should this proposal be implemented.    
 
Should you have any queries on the views expressed, please contact me on the telephone number as shown. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Commercial & Regulation Manager (Gas) 
Scottish Power Energy Wholesale 


